
 

LG Electronics USA. 
 
To: 
LG-NORTEL Co., Ltd. 
533, Hogye-1 dong, Dongan-gu, Anyang-Shi, 
Kyungki-do, 431-749, South Korea. 
 
Re: Change of Identification Authorization 
 
FCC ID: BEJLSP410 
 
Date: Jan 23,2009 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter grants authorization for representatives of LG –NORTEL Co., Ltd. to apply to 
the FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. 
This authorization applies to original grantee ,CDMA Fixed Wireless Terminal, FCC ID 
BEJLSP430,  granted on 03/15/2006. The equipment is electrically identical the only 
change being the labels on the device. The original test results continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr.Daniel Kim/General Manager 
 
 
 


